
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

CLOVEWOOD SITE PLAN AND SUBDIVISION 

 

 

Date:  Thursday – March 24, 2022 

Time:  8:01 PM 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Planning 

Board of the Village of South Blooming Grove via Zoom Webinar on Thursday, March 24, 

2022, at 8:01 PM. or in person at the Village Hall located at 811 State Route 208 Monroe, New 

York 10950. 

 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84622102275?pwd=a0UvL3FXcXhXWXZiN093UE1wZnJGQT09  
Passcode: 014612 

 

The Planning Board of the Village of South Blooming Grove on March 3, 2022, passed a 

resolution to set a public hearing to afford the public the opportunity to comment on the 

application for the Clovewood Site Plan and Subdivision approval pursuant to Village Code. 

 

The public hearing will be held on March 24,2022 at 8:01 p.m. or soon thereafter via zoom or in 

person at the Village Hall located at 811 State Route 208 Monroe, New York 10950. 

 

March 3, 2022 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD  

VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 
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